November 18, 2008 Nashua PTA Meeting

In Attendance

Kristen Reel	Jill Hoover	Michele Huiatt
Lisa Sparks	Kathy D'Anza	Eva Payne
Angie Baker	Courtney Church	Mark Dieckman
Nancy Flynn	Sandi Brown	Joan Skare
Mary Botts	Polly Feigly	Gina Dickson
Linda Burtis	Elaine Chaddock	Lindsay Villigran
Sarah Brinkley	Kellie Hunt	<i>y</i> 8

Opening

The meeting was opened by Kristen Reel. A formal agenda was distributed. Motion from Polly Feigley to approved the October Minutes, second from Nancy Flynn. Motion passes.

Principals Report

Kathy D'Anza reports that there are currently 381 students enrolled at Nashua. Ms. D'Anza distributed a tentative 2009-2010 School Calendar and requests that any questions or possible changes be discussed. No changes were reported.

Calendar Information...

culculation mation		
November	Wendy's Night	25
	Thanksgiving Break	26th, 27 th and 28th
December	Winnwood Skate Night	1
	Cici's Night	4 th
	3 rd Grade Program	$9^{ m th}$
	Winter Parties	19 th
	Winter Break	22 nd – January 6 th
to a second seco		

Treasurer's Report

Treasurer's Report was distributed by Angie Baker.

Angie reports that a snow blower and mower were purchased for Tim Zehr, Facility Manager, at a total cost of \$1,018.

Due to the PTA decision to allow \$1,000 to purchase these items, Tim paid the \$18 out of his own money.

Open Discussion

Kristen Reel reports that Membership Letter will be sent out to those parents who did not join.

Lindsay Villigran reports that a Chuck E Cheese Fundraising Night has been scheduled for February 19th.

Nancy Flynn reports that the Santa Shoppe will not be open before school. There are still open spaces for volunteers to sign up. Spirit wear is scheduled to be sold on Saturday.

Lisa Sparks reports that 126 families have still not paid the \$5 Room Party Fee. Letter will be going out to those who have not paid.

Jill Hoover reports that we can revisit possible playground equipment again in January.

Regarding switching to the Ecocentive Recycle Program... Mary Botts reports we need a motion to switch.

Nancy Flynn motions that we switch to the Ecocentive Program if the bin will be the same sign as the current bin. Second by Jill Hoover. Motion passes.